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1."7All the Directors General of Palice, State Pulice Qrganization,
All the Commissioners of Police, Unior Territories and
3. All the Inspectors Ceneral of Police, Union Territories,
Sub: Holding_of 5 .days Exclusive Training Program on “Child Sex
"—
Tourism” for_Indian participants from Q1 to 05.2.2016_at. CBI
Academy, Ghaziabad - Nomination Regarding.
MQ)DHD The CB! Academy, India in collaboration with International
\0\/.\/\4' Cooperation Directorate (DC!), France is arganizing & days

training Dlocfram an the subject“Crild S exslatuis e ipom o1 1o 64,2, 2020

at CBI Afadmmy, Ghaziabad. The training sessions would be concductad o

French t\port(s)
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The training program would highlight specific techniques like
physical interviews, searches, surveillance, cyber investigation and cyber
infiltration.  The training would also give concerned agencies the
opportunity to share experience and enhance cooperation.

a gl AaiEuE .mfm)?.‘i"xis training is intended for 20 participants out of which, 10 officers
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%\\ no\b  of the rmk of Inspector to SP would be nominated from C The rast
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participants would be from State Police Qrganizations.
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4 As the problem has inter-state and international ramifications, it is

requested that nomination of an officer of the rank of Inspector to sp

(with his/her contact details) dealing with the subject matter, from your
organization for the above said Training Program may kindly be sent to

CBl Academy, Ghaziabad on or before 25.1.2016.

Yours faithfully,
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fie .
X-Superimtendent of Police (Trg.)
CBI Academy, Ghaziabad

Copy for kind information to the Assistant Director, [PCC, <
Delhi w.r.t. your office reference No.CD-1/IPCCICST/2015/01,45

15.1.2016,



